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Board Meeting Opening Exercises
   

September 26, 2011 – Ross S. Sterling High School October 24, 2011 – Stephen F. Austin Elementary

  
The opening exercises for the Sept. 26, 2011 Goose Creek CISD Board Meeting was
given by students from Sterling High School. The following students presented a program
about the dangers of texting and driving: Sam Vallagomesa, Morgan Barnhill, Happy Situ,
Jarrod Odom, Kelsey Gesford, and Keia Hopson. The students are under the direction of
teachers, Whitney Bell and Becki Bryan and principal, Dr. Don Beck.  
  

The opening exercises for the October 24, 2011 Goose Creek CISD Board Meeting
was given by students from Stephen F. Austin Elementary. Fifth grade students
shared with the Board two songs sung at their Veterans Day program last year. The
students will say a few words between the songs about who is a veteran and who is
a patriot. The following students participated in the presentation: Kacee Acker, Seth
Baal, Hayden Bernard, Brooke Byers, Landon Files, Anikait Gadi, Carolina
Gallegos, Julia Lovett, Christian Medina, and Angel Ross. The students are under
the direction of the music teacher, Ms. Carol Colvin and principal, Mrs. Laura
Smith.  
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